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... As Chapter members have seen, IFMA has adopted a new logo, Your Chapter
will be using this new logo in the near future and we feel that it presents
a strong bold image for IFMA.

... IFMA '83 will have speakers developing an important theme - the problems

and solutions to the use and support of electronic equipment in the workplace
(and in your department). Seven workshops, in.addition to general presenta-
tions, will provide small-group solutions sessions, Announcement of 1984
officers, professional day programs, the exhibition, banquet, and opportunities
for discussions with colleagues promise that IFMA '83 will be the most important
facility management event of the year. Plan to attend - and bring your spouse
to Denver, Colorado, November 2 - 4, 1983.

... By using IFMA '83's official travel agency, Gelco Services, IFMA members

can get a 20-25% discount on airfare to IFMA '83 in Denver, November 2-4. Details
will be in the conference flyer which IFMA members should be getting in early
June.

... Alternative methods of processing membership renewals and dues collection

are currently being studied by the International office, Until a final decision

is reached, the International office will continue to bill members directly for
their annual international dues only. Chapters will only bill for local chapter
dues. Atlanta Chapter members whose annual membership renewals are due in June
will be receiving Chapter dues statements in early June from the Chapter Treasurer,
Ms. Christine Williams.

... Each Chapter member received with this mailing a copy of the Chapter
Membership List dated May 17, 1983. Please check your address, etc. and forward
changes or corrections to the Chapter Treasurer, Ms. Christine Williams. IFMA

has requested a copy of this 1ist to check the accuracy of their membership files,
type of membership, and the date each member was accepted by the Chapter.

... The IFMA Nominating Committee is asking for suggestions for nominees for 1984
officer positions: president, vice-president, secretary, treasurer. This new
procedure is noted in the Spring Facility Management News. Send names of the
nominees and their qualifications to Charles Hitch, Manufacturers Hational Bank,
P.0, Box 659, Detroit, Michigan 48231 by June 8. After reviewing the recommended
names, the IFMA Nominating Committee will select 1984 nominees and mail ballots to
the direct membership in August, The officers will be installed at IFMA '83 in
Denver. This is your chance to participate in the growth and development of IFMA.

... Your Chapter President is a Director-at-Large on the IFMA Board of Directors
and will be attending the IFMA Board Meeting in Chicago on June 17 and 18. The
agenda at this meeting will include discussions and possibly a decision regarding
IFMA '84 in Atlanta. »
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